April 5, 1966

Dr. Paul D. White International Society of Cardiology 264 Beacon Street Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

Florence has written about the new possibilities for your visit with us at Minnelea. I think this last could work out well.

We could meet you at the airport in Naples where you would be due at 6:45 p.m. on June 5 and we could be at Minnelea before 9 p.m., in good time for dinner (in that part of the world). And we could certainly get you to Naples for the 12:30 plane for Rome. Of course it would be better to stay another day--the sunshine, fresh air, and sea bathing would do you good.

I note that your schedule has you arriving at Fiumicino on Sunday, June 5 at 1:20 p.m. A car could easily get you to Naples by 4 p.m. Conceivably, we might persuade Vittorio to drive you down, at least as far as Naples or, better, down to Minnelea where he too could relax and look at his property. From Fiumicino to Minnelea is less than four hours by car. Just in case, I am sending a copy of this letter to Vittorio.

With all the best to you both,

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Director

AK:cj

CG: Dr. V. Puddu